
Consultation on Ebor Academy
Trust Admission policies for Ebor

schools in the East Riding

These proposals would make changes to the current admission
arrangements for all Ebor schools in the East Riding

The proposed changes would be effective from September 2025

A public consultation on the changes will begin on 27th November 2023

We welcome all your views and encourage you to respond by the deadline of Midnight
14th January 2024



The Proposals

Ebor Academy Trust, as the admission authority for the following East Riding primary academies:
East Riding of Yorkshire Local Authority
All Saints Church of England Infant
All Saints Church of England Junior Academy
Easington Church of England
Patrington Church of England
Riston Church of England
Sigglesthorne Church of England
Sproatley Endowed Church of England

Ebor Academy is formally consulting on reducing Sproatley Endowed Church of England Primary
Academy Admission Number (PAN) from 30.to 15. Sproatley has falling rolls due to a reduction in birth
rates in the area. It is an undersubscribed school which historically has struggled to reach the current PAN
of 30. A reduction in PAN to 15 will enable the school to have a more efficient and effective resourcing
model.


